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                                Key Dates 

Further dates and information will follow as we 

continue through the term but please find below 

an outline of key dates to come. 

▪  5th May – Bank Holiday 

▪ W/C 12th May – KS2 SATs week 

▪ 23rd May – Break up for Half Term 

▪ 2nd June– PD Day 

▪ 3rd June – Return to school 

▪ W/C 9th June – Y1 phonics check and Y4 

multiplication check 

▪ 10th Jun – Sports Day at Sports Village 

▪ 16th July – New teacher drop-ins 

▪ 18th July – Break up for Summer 

▪  2nd   September – return to school 

 

                    Welcome to Summer Term! 

Summer certainly seems to have arrived at Captain Cook!  The children have all settled well 

after the Easter break and have really enjoyed the fine weather we have been experiencing 

since returning to school.  We are looking forward to the usual hectic summer term, with 

statutory assessments taking place in a number of year groups, lots of sporting events and trips 

happening as well as whole school events being planned.   

                                                                                                    Mrs Acheson, Acting Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

       Year 6 Key Events 
 

We know that this is a very special term for 

our Year 6 children, which will end with us 

sadly waving goodbye to them as they move 

on to their secondary schools.  We always do 

our best to make this as enjoyable and 

memorable a time as possible for them. 

Our Year 6 team will keep Y6 parents 

updated on Dojo of all the special events 

planned.  However, find below some of the 

key dates to watch out for: 

➢ W/C 12 May – SATs papers 

➢ Thurs 15th May – post-SATs treat 

➢ Fri 4th July 1.30pm – Year 6 leavers’ 

performance 

➢ 7th-11th July - Nunthorpe transition 

➢ 7-9th July - Kings transition 

➢ 8-9th July - Trinity transition 

➢ 9-11th July - Stokesley transition 

➢ 9-11th July - MacMillan transition 

➢ 15th July – Year 6 leavers’ trip 

➢ 18th July – Year 6 leavers’ assembly 

 

 

Save the Date: Summer Fair 2025! 
 

Our fabulous Captain Cook Summer Fair 
will take place on  

Thursday 3rd July at 3.15pm.   
Please start saving anything that you may 

be able to donate as we will be making 
our usual pleas for tombola prizes etc in 

due course.  

 
 

Please can we remind parents to park 

respectfully and safely when they are 

collecting and dropping off their children at 

school.   

                                                        Thank you. 

As we have been experiencing some lovely summer weather already, it seems like a good time to 
remind parents to ensure that in hot weather the children come to school with a drink bottle, 
sunscreen already applied and a sun hat.  Grey shorts or skirts, white polo shirts and red gingham 
summer dresses/playsuits are part of our school uniform policy and may be worn throughout 
summer term.  Please also ensure that the children wear suitable footwear for playing outside. 

https://www.google.co.uk/search?safe=strict&biw=1920&bih=1024&tbm=isch&sa=1&q=calendar+clipart&oq=calendar+clipart&gs_l=psy-ab.3...79119.82161.0.82283.16.14.0.0.0.0.83.547.7.7.0....0...1.1.64.psy-ab..9.7.544...0j0i67k1.U_GAeyAuBwk

